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Robert S. Hansen’s paper “Are Analysts’ forecasts Informative to the General
Public?” has been accepted for publication in Management Science. Hansen, Francis
Martin Chair in Business and professor of finance at Tulane University’s A. B.
Freeman School of Business, co-authored the paper with Vadim Balashov, adjunct
lecturer and doctoral student  at the Freeman School, and Oya Altınkılıç, assistant
professor of finance at George Washington University.

To see more Freeman School research, visit the Faculty Publications page.
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